BCV Guidelines – Revised 1/1/2023
1. Please note the following procedures in dropping off and picking up students for class: 
a.) All students and parents may enter the front door on the upper level of the building. If the door is locked, ring the bell to be let in by the front desk attendant. Exterior doors will no longer be propped open. 
b.) Please allow time to change your shoes before class and use the restroom if necessary. Parents of children ages 2 – 7 will be required to sign their children out when picking them up. Please be prompt when picking up your child. 
2. Face masks are optional.
3. Only one parent per child may wait in the building during class. Food or drink (other than water) is not allowed in the lobby upstairs or downstairs. Once inside, you may observe your child though the door, but please do so discreetly so your child is not distracted during class. Please be mindful of other parents who would also like to sneak a peak of their child in class as well.  
4. Frequent handwashing is encouraged. Hand sanitizer will be available in the dance studio. 
5. All highly touched surfaces and equipment will be cleaned and disinfected on a regular basis. 
6. Most classes will be kept to a maximum number of 14.
7. Students or staff showing symptoms of illness are to stay home. Please notify your instructor if your child will be absent from class. Makeup classes may be scheduled by contacting Ms Cindee at cindeevelleballet@verizon.net
8. Parents must update their contact and medical information in Jack Rabbit so that we can contact you quickly and respond appropriately in the event of an emergency. 
9. When possible, please dress for class at home.
10. Please bring and label you own water bottle. Be sure to take your water bottle home with you!
11. Welcome Back to dance class!  Thank you for helping us remain safe by abiding by these guidelines. 
